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Earrings – Information for Parents 
 

Dear Parent/carer 

 
If your child wears earrings (or an earring) they need to be removed by you at home on 

P.E days to ensure that no injury occurs during these active sessions. If they can remove 

their own earrings this can done at school. If for any reason your child cannot have 
them removed, they will then have to do P.E with them in. This should only be for 

exceptional circumstances due to the added risk to your child during P.E. 

 
All P.E sessions are compulsory and a key part of our curriculum and the Government 

places a huge emphasis on this. The latest guidelines suggest that tape should not be 

placed over the earring so we will be unable to do this. 
 

If you are planning for your child to have their ears pierced, please arrange this during 

the summer holiday as they will then be healed and ready to be removed for P.E once 
back at school. 

 

We really appreciate your support with this. It is important that we together, take all of 
the necessary steps to ensure your child’s safety, whilst ensuring that they take part in all 

aspects of the curriculum. 

 
Please sign and return the slip below if your child wears earrings. 

 

Kind regards 
 

 

Mrs Wright 

Principal 

 

If my child is wearing their earrings when a P.E session takes place, I understand that 
they will need to take part in the activity with them in despite the risk of injury. 

 

 
Child’s name…………………………………… 

 

 
Parent’s signature……………………………… 


